
WEBINAR TITLED “VIRTUAL LEARNING: THE ROAD AHEAD” HELD ON 18TH 

SEPTEMBER’2020 FROM 11:30 A.M ONWARDS 

On September 18th, 2020, a webinar titled "Virtual Learning: The Road Ahead" brought 

together educators, experts, and stakeholders to discuss the evolving landscape of online 

education. Hosted in a virtual format, the event aimed to explore the challenges, 

opportunities, and best practices associated with virtual learning in today's rapidly changing 

world. This write-up recaps the key highlights and takeaways from the insightful webinar. 

The webinar "Virtual Learning: The Road Ahead" presented a holistic perspective on the 

challenges and potential of virtual education in the ever-evolving educational landscape. 

The event shed light on the need for continuous adaptation, collaboration, and 

technological integration in order to provide high-quality online learning experiences to 

students. By taking these insights and recommendations into consideration, educators and 

stakeholders will be better equipped to navigate the exciting road ahead in virtual 

education. 

The event was inaugurated by our honourable Prinicpal Madam and the resource person of 

this session was Dr. Parthasarathi Mukhopadhyay, Professor, Dept of Library and 

Information Science, University of Kalyani.  

The Flyer of the WEBINAR:-  

 

 
 



The Invitation letter sent to our resource person from RAMMOHAN COLLEGE as stated 

below:- 

To 
Dr. Parthasarathi Mukhopadhyay 
Professor, Department of Library and Information Science 
University of Kalyani, Kalyani 

  

Dear Dr. Mukhopadhyay, 
 

On behalf of Rammohan College, Kolkata, I would like to invite you to deliver a 

Webinar entitled “VIRTUAL LEARNING: THE ROAD AHEAD” on 18.09.2020 (Friday) 

from 11.30 A.M. on the Google Meet platform during this pandemic situation. We will be 

very thankful if you kindly accept the invitation. 

I am attaching the Webinar Flyer with the specific links for your kind consideration. 

Here I am also mentioning the Links: 
meet.google.com/eaq-vehb-hpa 

Hope to see you on 18th September 2020. 
  
Thanking you again. 
  
With my best regards, 
  
Dr. Saswati Sanyal 
      (Principal) 
Rammohan College 
   Kolkata-700009 
 

REGISTRATION & CERTIFICATION: - After successful registration procedure and completion 

of the webinar, certificates were issued to all the participants. Few templates of Certificates 

are stated below:-  

 

http://meet.google.com/eaq-vehb-hpa


 

 

 



 


